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UNITED STATES INFORMATION AGENCY
WASHINGTON

March 7, 1957

Dear Dr, Silver:

We are grateful indeed for your interest in our orientation
program for foreign employees of the Agency and for your willingness
to serve as sponsor to them when they visit Mississippi.

I am enclosing a description of the program outlined for you by
Jane Hockett in her telephone conversation with you. Enclosed, also,
are biographic data sheets and photographs of Mr, Edison Teran and
Mr, Florencio Bosio.

Mr, Teran is scheduled to arrive in Batesville at 6:25 p.m. via
Illinois Central on March 18 and to remain through March 21, Mr. Bosio
will be arriving in Batesville on March 20, We have asked him to notify
you of his exact arrival time, We will appreciate your making reservations
for them at the Alumni House,

Both Mr, Teran and Mr, Bosio have expressed great interest in learning
more about the segregation problem in the United States, Whatever you and
your staff can do to contribute to their understanding of this issue will
be helpful to him and to our program in latin America.

If you need additional information, please feel free to telephone collect
to Miss Elizabeth Carver or Miss Jane Hockett at REpublic ?-&3110, extension
3849 or L230.

Again let me express my appreciation for the help and cooperation
which you have offered to give to this 17,S, Information Agency program,

Sincerely yours,

QS e G5 afiiled

BEen n B, Warfield
Chief, Training Staff

Enclosures:

l. Description of Orientation Program
2. Biographic data sheets
3. Fhotographs

Dr, James W, Silver, Chairman
Department of History
Tniversity of Mississippi
University, Mississip
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